Shirley Rukcic

From: Shirley Rukcic

Sent: Friday, September 27, 2019 2:49 PM
To: Steve Fox

Subject: Sunshine Law request
Attachments: Fox Request 2- 09.13.19.pdf

Hi Mr. Fox- In response to your attached request pertaining to the Treasurer’s vehicles and usage logs, we respond as
follows:

1. The cost estimate to research, prepare and copy is $37.50. Upon receipt of payment, we will begin to compile

the documents.
2. We are not in possession of responsive documents.

In regards to your remaining requests from 09/13/19, | will need an additional 5 days to research/locate possible
responsive documents. | have received payment for your requests regarding meters that have caught fire, the
Treasurer’s calendar, and the 2019 travel and have begun compiling the documents.

Thank you.

Shirley Rukcic

Director of Administration & Counsel
City of St. Louis Treasurer’s Office
133 S, 11" St., Ste. 530

St. Louis, MO 63102

314-612-1475

**Please note my new email address of rukcics@stltreasurer.org
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